
Phone Message – Friday, August 12, 2016 

 

Good Evening Eagle Parents, 

This is Will Chavis, the Proud Principal of Enloe Magnet High School calling you with some updates as 

we prepare for the start of a great, academic school year. 

I am truly excited about joining the team at Enloe and look forward to meeting and working with you.  

Thank you for welcoming me into your learning community!  I take great pride in the rich legacy of 

tradition and excellence associated with Enloe’s academic programming and am honored to lead the 

school to continued excellence, achievement and of personal, student success.   

In a few weeks, your students arrive to school for the start of the 2016-17 school year.  

Schedules 

Starting on Monday, August 15, students may view their course schedules on Power School. 

We have made every effort to schedule students according to the course requests made last spring.  If 

corrections need to be made, you will have an opportunity to make corrections at the following times: 

Wednesday, August 17 

12th Grade : 8:00am - 10:00am 

11th Grade : 10:30am - 12:30pm 

10th Grade : 1:00pm - 3:00pm 

Thursday, August 18 & Friday, August 19 

9th Grade : 11:15am -1:30pm (During Flight School) 

The schedule is very tight and many classes are already full.  We will not be able to move students out of 

courses that were requested during the registration window.  Changes to schedules will be minimal and 

will only occur if there are errors or if you are assigned to a class that you did not request.  Schedule 

changes will take place in the Media Center. 

 

The daily bell schedule has changed for this school year.  The instructional day will begin at 7:25 am and 

will end at 2:20 pm.  Please review the bell schedule that is located on the Enloe Magnet High School 

website. 

Flight School 

As a reminder Flight School (Freshman Orientation) is scheduled for Thursday, August 18 and Friday, 

August 19 starting at 8 am and lasts through 11:00.  Please be sure that your ninth grade student has 

registered for the event and will be participating. 

Senior Breakfast 

All seniors, of the Class of 2017, are invited to attend the Senior Breakfast on Wednesday, August 24 

located in the cafeteria.  The breakfast will begin at 8 am. 

 

 



Meet the Teachers Night 

Our Meet the Teachers Open House is scheduled for Thursday, August 25 from 6:00 – 8:30 PM for all 

Enloe Magnet High School parents.  This open house will provide parents an opportunity to follow their 

student’s schedule and hear from their student’s teachers. 

Additional Reminders 

Please review the school’s website for information on On Campus Parking and Off Campus Lunch 

Passes.  Pay close attention to due dates and all associated fees. 

You may officially follow Enloe Magnet High School on Twitter @EnloeMagnetHS and on Facebook 

@William G. Enloe Magnet High School 

We look forward to seeing all of our students on August 29, and parents on August 25 for Meet the 

Teacher Night.   

Thank you for this opportunity to partner with you for the success of our student scholars. 

#WeAreEnloe 


